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WORK REQUIRES LANE CLOSURES ON HIGHWAY 10 (LaHarpe Blvd.) 
 IN LITTLE ROCK 

  
LITTLE ROCK (11-14) – Work will require lane closures on Highway 10 (LaHarpe 
Boulevard) in Little Rock, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation 
Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
Crews will be performing restoration work on Robinson Center. The work will require 
closing the Highway 10 (LaHarpe Blvd.) eastbound outside lane. The lane closure will 
extend east from Broadway Street to behind the Old State House. Traffic will be controlled 
by warning signs and barrels.  
 
The lane closures will continue each day between 9:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., until the end of 
December, weather permitting.  
 
Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway 
work zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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